Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School 'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'

Headteacher: Mrs J O'Keeffe

Derwent Drive, Slough Berkshire, SL1 6HW Tel: 01628 661886

8th March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

The Year 6 pupils have been invited to attend a performance of the musical 'Hairspray' at St. Bernard's Catholic Grammar School on **Friday 29**th **March 2019**.

The pupils will leave school at 12.00pm and travel by coach to St. Bernard's. Due to the early departure time, pupils will eat their lunch at 11.30am.

The coaches will return to school at 3.30pm.

A voluntary donation of £5 is requested, which covers the cost of coach travel.

Please provide your child's class teacher with the completed permission slip below.

Yours faithfully,

THEad

T Head

Year 6 Leader.

'HAIRSPRAY' AT ST BERNARD'S CATHOLIC GRAMMAR SCHOOL 29th MARCH 2019

I give permission for my child to attend the production of 'Hairspray' at St. Bernard's Grammar School on March 29th 2019.

Name of child:	Class:		
Signature of parent:	Date:	x	

